
 Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

 Welcome to Woodfern Elementary School! We are honored to be your child’s 
 Kindergarten teachers, and are planning for a wonderful year with you and your 
 family. 

 We hope that you have had a restful summer and that you and your child are 
 looking forward to the start of school. 

 We have purchased almost everything that your child will need for kindergarten. 
 Here are a few additional items that your child will need on a daily basis.  Please be 
 sure to label all items with your child’s first & last name. 

 - Lightweight backpack  - Try to stay away from rolling  backpacks 

 - Healthy Snack & Water 

 - 2-pocket folder 

 - 1 Hard Plastic Pencil Cases 

 - Headphones 

 - An art smock for use in the class as well as during art class.  (An oversized t-shirt 
 works best because your child can slip it on easily. Try to stay away from smocks 
 with buttons or ties, as they can be challenging to get on and off.) 

 - Change of clothes —  optional (This will be left in  your child’s backpack.) 

 OPTIONAL ~  Extra supplies to be used throughout the  school year: tissues, 
 antibacterial hand wipes (for snack time), disinfectant wipes 

 Sincerely, 

 The Kindergarten Teachers 


